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YEARBOOK FOR SALE: 
RWBB is selling yearbooks for $28 again this year at 
ybpay.lifetouch.ca, yearbook code is:  13061925.   Please 
watch for the flyer in your child’s agenda with all the 
information.  Yearbook sales will be online only.  Order 
deadline is June 23, 2025.  Yearbooks will be delivered to the 
school once we return in the fall. 

 
REPORT CARDS: 
Report cards will be sent home with students on Wednesday, June 25th.   

 
THANK YOU STONEWALL GLASS!  RWBB wants to send out a big thank you to 
Stonewall Glass for graciously donating 40 mirrors for our Gr. 4 science unit on light.  
Merci beaucoup! 
 

TAKE A HIKE OR BIKE TUESDAYS: 
“Take a Hike or Bike Tuesdays!” will soon be coming to an end!  Students have had a 
great time participating and winning prizes each and every week!  The grand prize draw 
for a brand-new bicycle will be held on Tuesday, June 17th!  All of the ballots that have 
been collected since April will be entered into this draw! Have a great summer! 
 

 
ÉCOLE R.W. BOBBY BEND PAC:  École R.W. Bobby Bend PAC would like to send out a heartfelt thank you 
to all the friends, families, and community members who have helped make our fundraising endeavors 
throughout the year so successful.  We hope everyone has a relaxing and safe summer vacation.  See you in 
September! 

KNOWLEDGE KEEPERS AT RWBB: 
 

RWBB has had the privilege of having Knowledge Keepers Mark Hall, Ikce 
Wicasta, and Wally Chartrand share their knowledge and teachings with our 
school.   Mr. Wall who was born and raised in Sioux Valley Dakota Nation, set up 
our school tipi and shared his knowledge and teaching with 
a group of students from CSC and their teacher Mr. 
Groves. Thank you, Mr. Hall.  Pidamaya!  Mr. Chartrand, a 
member from the Key First Nation in Saskatchewan, came 
to RWBB for a number of days to share teachings and 
stories and will participate in our Wellbeing Assembly in 
June.  Miigwech, Mr Chartrand! 
 
 


	Just around
	the Bend

